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SCMGA Minutes October 12, 2017 

 
Members Present:  

       Wayne Van Horn, Rich Lybolt, Mike Dunn, Mike Matusz, Johnny 

Pearson, Steve Honsberger, Dan Schroeder, John Dockham, Joe Chaney, 

Dennis Meeter, Joe Swain, Marv Worthen, Mike Guzek, Hal Goodman, Dave 

Duffus, Jeff Back, Vance Coleman. 

 

Guests Attending: Rich Hoffer, Jerry Walczak, Chris Linam, Bill Marshall, 

Linda Frey, Diana Orges, Rick Frey, Rick Frey, Jon Dawson. Candidates for 

the RCSC Board in attendance were, Wes Waddle, Robert Wheat, and Dan 

Schroeder. 

 

Meeting Called to Order at 3:00 PM By Second Vice President Wayne Van 

Horn. 

 

Roll Call Taken and a quorum was declared present. 

 

Secretaries Report:  A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes 

of the September 14, 2017 meeting.  

 

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s Report was presented by Mike Dunn 

accepted and filed for audit.  

 

Director of Golf Report: Directors report was presented by Chris Linam and 

accepted. The work schedule for Willow Creek/Willow Brook and the new 

club house for South was approved with a start date for Willow Creek of April 

2018. No date was set for the South Club house but hopefully sometime in 

early 2018. 

  

Pro Shop Manager Report: Pro shop managers’ report was presented by Chris 

Linam and accepted.  

 

RCSC Board Rep. No report 

 

Tournament Committee: Wayne Van Horn stated the upcoming 2 person 

tournament may or may not be held. Depends on the number signing up. A 

question was asked as to why a 12:30 start as the tournament will finish in the 
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dark. That is the way it was scheduled no real solid reason given. However it 

may be possible to start a little earlier than 12:30. 

 

 

    

      

 

Old Business: No Items to discuss 

 

  

 

 

 New Business: No Items to discuss. 

    

  

Open Comments: Why don’t we have rangers on Wednesday?? Most Rangers 

play golf and are not available for Wednesday play. Play it forward works and 

is making the game more enjoyable Vance Coleman stated.  

Each candidate introduced themselves and gave a brief summary of their 

reason for running. 

 

Course Reports:  

 

         Lakes West: Closed Overseed 

         Lakes East: Great shape 

         Riverview: Closed Overseed 

         North: Good shape.  

         Willow Creek: Has some wet spots especially in the AM. 

         Willow Brook: No Report. 

         South: Closed Overseed. 

         Quail Run: Course is in great shape. 

 

Next Meeting: 

         November 9, 2017 Tallisman Hall 3:00 PM 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 3:27 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

 

Rich Lybolt Secretary 


